

Community First Partnership Application Approved

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Dear Garett,

Thank you for submitting your application to the Mass Save Community First Partnership (CFP). We are pleased to inform you that your application has been preliminarily approved for a 2025, 2026, and 2027 annual award of \$40,893.75 to support CFP programming in Somerville.

Full and final award is dependent on a) Department of Public Utilities approval of the Massachusetts 2025 – 2027 Energy Efficiency and Decarbonization Plan, and b) a fully executed MOU and other partnership documents. You can expect to receive partnership documents for review and signature soon.

If your team would like to meet for further discussion or has any questions, please reach out to us. Additionally, we may follow up with your team during this interval to check in before the process moves forward.

We appreciate your partnership and look forward to working together.

Warm regards, Kaira

This electronic message contains information from Eversource Energy or its affiliates that may be confidential, proprietary or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be used solely by the recipient(s) named. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are not necessarily those of Eversource Energy or its affiliates. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message or the taking of any action based on its contents, other than by the intended recipient for its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be error-free or secure or free from viruses, and Eversource Energy disclaims all liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.